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The past three weeks have been very busy. Several very good projects have come 

online since the last board meeting. 

Business Development Activities: 

 Met with Project One F on  8/25 

 John and I met with Project Yardstick on 8/26 

 Attended Bisnow DFW Capital Markets event on 8/27 

 Worked NTCAR event in Dallas on 8/28  

 Met with Project Piston on 8/29 

 Met with Project Oreo on 9/2 

 Met with Sara Wardroup of Mohr Partners on 9/4 

Projects: 

There are two active projects that require board action this month.  

Miscellaneous Activities: 

 Completed revised Application for Economic Development Assistance 

 Attended McKinney Young Professionals After hours event on 8/21 

 Attended DRC Quarterly luncheon on 9/3 


